
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
JMH/MEL  
 
 
 
20 December 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
Year 8 Assessments 
 
Further to my recent letter about the Key Stage 3 Assessments, please find attached a 
revision list for the Year 8 assessments which take place the week beginning Monday 20th 
January 2025. A full timetable will be provided to students in the first week back. This 
revision list is to support you in helping your child be organised and prepared for their 
assessments. 
 
Please encourage your child to complete all of their homework and revise for these 
assessments to enable them to perform well and achieve marks of which they can be 
proud. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Mahon 
Vice Principal -Curriculum and Assessment 
 


